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Butzel Long conducts free webinar February 25

DETROIT, Mich. – Employers and healthcare practitioners can
gain key insight on various regulations under the HIPPA Omnibus
Rule, related laws and the Affordable Care Act during a free
webinar hosted by Butzel Long from Noon to 1 p.m. on Thursday,
February 25, 2016. Attorneys Deb Geroux, Lynne McGuire and
Mark Jane, will discuss the following:

● HIPAA assessments, training and updates for annual
compliance mandates;

● General HIPAA compliance programs and the annual
assessments and training attendant to an “effective”
program;

● Risk of not complying with the HIPAA Compliance Program
mandates;

● Discussion of recent cases involving HIPAA non-compliance;
● HIPAA requirements that you might not expect;
● Changes employers may want to make to their Business

Associate Agreements regarding risk assessments; and,
● Discussion of recent IRS guidance on PPACA impacting health

reimbursement arrangements, flexible credit plans, and opt-
out cash programs

To register for the free webinar, visit www.butzel.com/events/. For
more information or questions, contact Jonathan Spencer at
(313) 983-6995 or spencer@butzel.com.


